
   
 

NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING 
 

TO REECIVE PUBLIC INPUT AND PROPOSALS REGARDING CITY 
COUNCIL DISTRICT BOUNDARIES 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to California Elections Code Section EC 21607.1 
the Mayor and City Council of the City of Fontana will hold a public hearing to receive input 
regarding potential redistricting of Council Member districts.  
 
Public Hearing #1 and Public Hearing #2 are scheduled as follows:  
 
DATE: October 12, 2021 
TIME: 5:00 p.m.  
LOCATION: City Council Chambers; 8353 Sierra Avenue, Fontana, California 92335  
 
DATE: October 26, 2021 
TIME: 5:00 p.m.  
LOCATION: City Council Chambers; 8353 Sierra Avenue, Fontana, California 92335 
 
The public is invited to attend and/or submit information regarding their Communities of 
Interest, and proposed division boundaries for the 2021 redistricting process. Draft maps will not 
be available until census-block level 2020 U.S. census data is released and analyzed, at Public 
Hearing #3.  
 
Questions or input may also be emailed to: redistricting2021@fontana.org  

Complete redistricting information can be found at www.fontana.org  
 
October 1, 2021; October 15, 2021 
/s/ Tonia Lewis 
 City Clerk 
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